
Scholarship October Bulletin 

 

 
Hello Everybody 
 
I hope that everyone had a great learning experience at the Fall Conference. I would like to thank the 
instructors for being so informative and hope that the members will take the information back to your 
Locals. 
 
I had a Scholarship Committee meeting to discuss the application and we came up with some changes to 
make it easier to understand. I would like to thank my Committee of Pat Michalski, Faye Richardson-
Green, Clarice Poisson, Doreen Pierce, and Bonnie Rojeski. The updated Scholarship applications will be 
on the website within a few weeks. 
 
Let's get started working on our projects for Scholarship. My Department project will be for the month of 
February, which is National Scholarship Month. It will consist of selling Bookworms for $1.00 to be 
displayed at your Post. I will be mailing them out in January. 
 
Don't forget that all Mid Year Reports are due by November 5, 2019. Mail or email your Scholarship report 
to me at the address on the bottom of this page. 
 
Linda Marshall 
1601 Fremont St 
Bay City, MI 48708 
989-894-0355 
lsmar49@att.net 
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